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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
DATE:  March 8, 2019  

 

TO:   Superintendents and Public School Academy Leaders of Partnership 

Districts 
   

FROM:  Dr. William Pearson, Director of the Office of Partnership Districts and 
State School Reform Officer  

  

SUBJECT:  School and District Reporting Requirements  
 

On January 31, 2019, Deputy Superintendent Venessa Keesler provided a 
communication memo regarding School and District Reporting requirements for the 
upcoming school year. I would like to reiterate what is required by Partnership 

Districts. 
 

School Improvement Plan (SIP)- due September 1, 2019. All schools in a 
Partnership District must complete a SIP. If you find it useful, feel free to use the 
School Improvement Plan as the implementation plan for the school’s goals outlined 

in the Partnership Agreement. 
 

District Improvement Plan (DIP)- due June 30, 2019. All Partnership Districts 
must complete a DIP. If you find it useful, feel free to use the District Improvement 
Plan as the implementation plan for the goals outlined in the Partnership Agreement.  

 
Single Building District Improvement Plan (SBDIP)-due June 30, 2019. All 

single building districts must complete a SBDIP. If you find it useful, feel free to use 
the Single Building District Improvement Plan as the implementation plan for the 
goals outlined in the Partnership Agreement.  

 
Questions regarding completing the SIP and DIP can be directed to Bill Witt, 

Supervisor, School Improvement Support at Wittb1@michigan.gov. 
 

Enclosure 
 
cc:   Partnership District Liaisons 

 Bill Witt, Supervisor, School Improvement Support 
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